OAKLEIGH

OSS UNIFORM SHOP POLICY
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The Oakleigh school uniform is available from the Uniform Shop on the ground floor of the
main building and the online order system on the school website: oakleighss.eq.edu.au

The Uniform Shop is run by the Oakleigh P & C and staffed by volunteers. The P&C supports
the wearing of the school uniform because we believe it:

e promotes a safe environment for learning by enabling by allowing easy identification
of students and non-students of the school

e promotes effective teaching and learning environments by eliminating the distraction
of competition in dress and fashion at the school;

e promotes a supportive environment at the school by fostering a sense of belonging;

e promotes and fosters mutual respect among individuals at the school by minimising
visible evidence of economic, class and social differences

The OSS uniform comprises gender-specific and unisex options for all students. All branded
OSS uniforms are available for purchase at the Uniform Shop. The uniform shop is open once
a week (usually Thursday 8.15-915am).

Refunds/exchange policy

Exchanges/refunds are accepted

¢ Only if the item was purchased new,

e Only if the item has not been worn, shows no signs of wear and tear and has not been
marked,

e Only for items purchased within the last 3 months if presented with a valid receipt.

If you believe you have a faulty item please return it to the uniform shop on a Thursday morning
while the shop is open and one of the volunteers will assess the item (inspect for signs of
unreasonable rough use or damage) and decide if they can replace or refund the item.



